
Fountain  Valley  Council
postpones  plans  for  new
freeway sign
At  its  meeting  Tuesday,  the  Fountain  Valley  City  Council
decided  to  postpone  its  consideration  of  a  multi-story
electronic billboard that Clear Channel Outdoor would like to
erect on the border of Costa Mesa near the intersection of the
405 Freeway and Santa Ana River.

Costa  Mesa  residents  are  concerned  about  the  sign  and
expressed their point of view at a Fountain Valley Planning
Commission meeting in August. The commission did not approve
the sign and the council will have its chance tonight.

The Fountain Valley City Council will meet at City Hall at 6
p.m. City Hall is located at 10200 Slater Avenue Fountain
Valley. To view Fountain Valley City Council agendas click
here.
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